
Participation in the Space Chiefs Forum and CspO initiative  

Principals’ Board   

 From April 9 to 13, Lieutenant General OGASAWARA Takuto, Vice Chief of Staff, 

Koku-Jieitai (JASDF) participated in the Space Chiefs Forum and Combined Space 

Operations Initiative Principals’ Board (CSpO PB) in the United States. 

  At the Space Chiefs Forum, the participants shared updates of each country’s ef-

fort in space domain and deepened mutual understanding. Lieutenant General 

Ogasawara also participated in CSpO PB following last December, the participants 

exchanged views on challenges in space domain and confirmed that they would 

further deepen their relationship. 

 Koku-Jieitai will continue working together with other countries to ensure the sta-

ble use of space.   


